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11 March 2013 
 
 
 
Dr Stephen Gale 
Telecommunications Commissioner 
Commerce Commission 
PO Box 2351 
Wellington 6140 
 
 
By email 
 
 
Dear Dr Gale 
 
Consultation on UBA Price Review Timetable 
 
1 We refer to your note to the industry of 6 March 2013 seeking views on the Commerce 

Commission’s UBA price review timetable. 
 
2 We understand and accept that the Commerce Commission is bound by law to proceed to 

complete the UBA price review regardless of Ministerial statements indicating the effective date of 
the review will be extended to 30 November 2015. 
 

3 In saying that, however, Enable Networks Limited requires certainty and considers it would be 
unhelpful for a UBA price to be determined and then to potentially change as a result of the 
regulatory review.  If possible the final price should be determined in tandem with the review 
process.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Amanda Strong  
General Counsel 
Enable Services Limited 
 
   


